
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
September 
6 – No School – Labor Day 
16 – Virtual PTO meeting thru Zoom 
17 – Mum delivery/pick-up 
21 – PTO Domino’s Night 

 

Quote of the week: 

“Don’t worry that children never listen to 
you; worry that they are ALWAYS watching 

you!!” 

Robert Fulghum 

This has been a busy week for students & teachers!  We are all 
still trying to get into a good and balanced routine!  There is 
definitely a learning curve!! 
 
We would like to take a moment to express our sincere thanks 
to all of you that sold Mums for our fundraiser.  It was a huge 
success and because of your support, we will be able to fully 
fund our AR Point Club!  Remember, delivery will be on 
Friday, September 17th.  Mark your calendars to pick up the 
mums you sold!  We will pass along the pick-up time once we 
know for sure. 
 
All Pantherwear orders have been submitted & we will let you 
know when we have a delivery date scheduled! 
 
Mark your calendars for September 21st – that is our first PTO 
Domino’s Night!  This is one of the easiest fundraisers our PTO 
does.  You order pizzas for your family (and don’t have to cook) 
& our PTO gets 20% of every dollar spent!!  Flyers will be 
coming home the day before!! 
 
Our PTO will be holding their first meeting this month – on 
September 16th via Zoom!  Please plan to attend & get involved.  
Our PTO does SO MUCH for our students, teachers & 
schools. 
 
Remember, there is NO SCHOOL Monday in observance of 
Labor Day.  Have a great long weekend! 
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HOME OF THE PANTHERS 

 

September 3, 2021 

VIP Word for September:  RESPONSIBILITY – knowing & doing the right thing! 

 

 

 

Check out the 
calendar above for 
important events! 
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Special Visitor 
We had a very special visitor this morning!  Many of you know Paco Newman – 
he was the custodian at Alhambra for many years & at Grantfork in more recent 
years.  He retired at the end of last year & we all feel his absence!  Anyone who 
knows Paco knows that he loved the kids & his teachers so much.  He took a 
break from his retirement fun to visit with us today.  Many of the students lined 
up to give him a hug!  Some of these 5th graders have known Paco since Pre-K! 


